
27th April 2022

We are on…

@thegrangedaventry

Please follow us to hear about all the exciting things 
that are happening in our School…!

Please ensure lunch forms are completed by  
the deadline.  

Lunch forms are sent via parentmail on 
Thursday’s and NEED to be completed by the 

following Monday 4.30pm.

Thank you 



Tonight is the final parents’ evening. 
 If you have not yet had yours…please 

dojo message your teacher as a matter of 
urgency.  

Thank you

END OF SCHOOL PICK UP

In the event that someone other than 

named contacts are collecting your 

child, please inform the office no 

later than 2.30pm.  

Thank you

BREAKFAST CLUB:
Please remember the gates for breakfast club do 

not open until 7.30am or 8.30am for the late 
session..  

Children should not arrive before their  allocated 
times.  

If you have any questions relating to breakfast 
club, please email 

bc@thegrangeschooldaventry.net

…Monday 2nd May 2022…

Enjoy the long weekend.  

We shall see you bright eyed &  bushy 
tailed on Tuesday 3rd May 2022

Our Jubilee Newsletter will be out by the end of 
the week, informing you of all our plans for WB 
23/5/2022



  

We are having a traditional street party to celebrate The 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee! To celebrate we would like to 

invite some special guests to join us at the party. 

We need your help! 

Can you design an invitation fit for a queen? 

All competition entries need to delivered to Mrs Harris by 
Wednesday 11th May 

The winning entries will then be asked to address their 
invitations to our special guests. 



Huge congratulation to these children who took 
part in Southam Junior Triathlon on Sunday. All 

of them were absolutely amazing and had a 
fantastic time.





SPOTLIGHT ON SPECIAL NEEDS



What Parents Need to Know about Facebook Messenger-

Facebook Messenger is a communication app through which users can exchange messages and send 
photos, stickers, and video and audio files. Messenger allows both one-to-one and group chats, has a 
‘stories’ feature and – via its latest addition, Rooms – can host a video call with up to 50 people. 
Whereas Messenger is integrated into Facebook on desktops and laptops, it has existed as a 
standalone app for mobile devices since 2011.  In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential 
risks such as addiction, strangers and secret conversations.


